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Agel_lda:

1st Annual Toy Show
December 14 and 15, Friday and Saturday

Set up Friday afternoon and early Saturday morning.
Show open to public, Saturday 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Presentation of toys to “Toys for Tots’’ Saturday 6:30 p.m.

Following the presentation will be covered dish dinner
and Christmas party with entertainment.

Note: There will be nice door prizes and show prizes. Be
there and bring a prize winner.

From the President ...

Gentlemen,

Again I apologize for missing
the last meeting. I had to be out of
town. I understand that
attendance was good and that
Richard Gilbert again did a
noteworthy job of handling the
program. Many thanks, Richard.

There are some exciting things
planned for the remainder of the
year and I feel certain you will
make a special effort to attend.

October is “Bring a Friend”
month. The meeting will be held
at Ronnie Acton’s shop. Our guest
speaker and demonstrator will be
Brad Packard from North
Carolina. If you have not attended
one of Brad’s sessions, you are in
for a special treat. Brad is a
representative from Inca Tools
who is a talented woodworker and
speaker. He will be demonstrating
how to cut dovetails on the table
saw. This method was developed
by a friend of his and was
described in an article published
in Fine Woodworking.

As usual, when Ronnie hosts
our meeting, there will be plenty
of good things to eat and plenty of
coffee and cokes. If it is
impossible for you to attend the
meeting, we plan to videotape the
proceedings and make the tape
available for you to view at a later
time.

In December, we will be holding
our first annual toy show. The
show will be held December 14th
and 15th, Friday and Saturday, in
the auditorium at the home office
of Liberty National. We are
requesting that each guild
member make one or more wooden
toys of his choice. The toys will be
exhibited during the show and
then donated to the “Toys for
Tots” program. I sincerely hope
that each member will participate.
This is an excellent opportunity
for us to sharpen our
woodworking skills and to do
something nice for some
underprivileged children who
would not otherwise have a
Christmas. (Continued)






